Item 7.3 Clerk’s Salary
The Clerk’s Contract section 9.2 states the following:

“Subject to satisfactory performance, you will progress automatically through the salary scale
through annual increments payable on 15t April each year”

This was previously done automatically via SALC payroll but has not been the case since
2020/21 when the salary was £11.08 per hour (4 hours per week) and the Parish Council is
now required to notify SALC that the increments have been awarded.

The Clerk should have received increments as follows:
11.08 per hour 1/4/20 — 31/3/21

11.50 per hour 1/4/21 — 31/3/22

£12.73 per hour 1/4/22 — 31/3/23

The 2023/24 pay award has not yet been agreed.

The Council is asked to approve the above increments to bring the Clerk’s salary back into
line with his contract.



